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To: 

From: 

CC:

Mayor and Town Council

Wade Carroll, Town Manager

Anita Otterson, Town Secretary

Re: PID Water Fees Rate Change
Town Council Meeting, September 27, 2022

Agenda Item:
Take appropriate action adopting Ordinance 2022-30 regarding the Municipal Utility District's new 
fee for water service and water meter fees for customers within the boundaries of the Public 
Improvement District No 1 (PID). (W. Carroll)

Strategic Link:
Infrastructure & Development - Collaborate effectively with other governmental entities

Background and Explanation
The TCMUD No. 1 Board of Directors met on September 21, 2022 to determine rate changes. 
When the MUD Board approves rate changes, the Town is required to adopt a Town Rate Order 
identical to the amended MUD Rate Order according to the Amended and Restated Contract for 
Wholesale Water Supply and Wastewater Treatment Services and Water and Wastewater 
Operational Services.

The changes provided on the attachments identify a slight rate increase in water meter fees for 
residential and commercial applications and increases to the water meter fees.

Financial Considerations:
Not applicable.

Legal Review:
The Town Attorney has reviewed this item and concurs with the Staff recommendation.

Board/Commission/Committee Recommendation:
The TCMUD No. 1 Board approved Rate Order No. 2022-0921A to amend water meter fees.
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Staff Recommendation:
Staff recommends approval of Ordinance No. 2022-30, as submitted.

Attachments:
• Ordinance 2022-30 PID Water Fees
• TCMUD No. 1 Rate Order No. 2022-0921A

____________________________ 
Mayor Alicia L. Fleury or designee


